
Wormholt News

Friday 20th September

Head’s Chat

Dear Families,

Thank you to all our families who came to the Picnic in the Park. The
sun came out, which was a bonus!

As ever, it was a wonderful event, bringing our whole community
together. It was so lovely to see some of our new families there.
Welcome to you all. (photos below!)

The children have been working and playing hard this week. We have
seen some lovely artwork being produced during playtimes in our
‘Mini Art Studio’ in the playground. These boys worked together using
bits and pieces they had found to make this!

As I write, our first set of Mayor’s Cup matches are being played. Good luck to our teams.

We are going to be working hard on improving our attendance this year. Please make sure your child
doesn’t miss school unless they are actually unwell. Also, the gates will be closed at 8.45am, at which
point your child is late. Please make sure your child arrives by 8.45am every day.

Have a lovely weekend everyone

Mrs Hargie Headteacher



Picnic in the Park Photos!

Parking Outside School

Just to let everyone know, we have been in touch with the local authority, community police and other
health and safety agencies, who are going to be monitoring the parking issues and coming up with a
safety plan moving forwards.



What is your child learning?

Have you ever wondered what your child is learning at school? Each half term we
post class Information Sheets on our website. These outline what your child will be
learning for that term . You can find these on the Parents drop down on our website,
or by clicking here

Opal Playground

As you might already know, we have a wonderful mud kitchen in our new
Opal playground. The children absolutely love playing in it. Please don’t
worry if they come home with mud on their uniform. It should wash out. We
firmly believe that muddy uniform means the children have had an
especially good playtime😂

Are there any builders out there? We really want to make a giant sandpit for the children and
rather than pay silly money, we want to make one out of wooden sleepers.

We just need an expert to help us! Please come and see one of SLT in the playground if you are
skilled in this area!

These are the things we need for our playground:

Children’s waterproof coats (all sizes), children’s welly boots (all sizes) , empty cardboard boxes (from
parcel deliveries- please remove personal address labels), chalk , felt tip pens , toys in good condition-
including dolls, prams, old sheets, old pots and pans, old cushions.

https://wormholtparkprimary.co.uk/what-your-child-is-learning/


Parent Workshops

We are pleased to announce the following workshops for parents this term. All sessions are held in the
bottom hall. We hope to see you there!

Date Workshop Time Age Range

24th Sept Helping your child with maths: KS2 8.45am -9.15 Parents of children in Year
3, Year 4, Year 5 and Year 6

1st Oct Helping your child with Phonics: KS1 8.45am -9.15 Parents of children in Year 1
and Year 2

8th Oct Helping your children with English: KS2 8.45am -9.15 Parents of children in Year
3, Year 4, Year 5 and Year 6

22nd Oct Coffee Morning 8.30-9.30 All parents are welcome

5th Nov Helping your child with PhonicsEYFS
Phonics

8.45-9.15 Parents of children in EYFS

Weds 13th
Nov

Online Safely-NSPCC
Aliyah Pettitt

8.45-9.30
All parents

19th Nov Helping your child with maths: KS1 8.45-9.15 Parents of children in Year 1
and Year 2

26th Nov Coffee Morning 8.30-9.30 All parents are welcome

3rd Dec
Using Learning Book A workshop for
parents of children in Nursery &
Reception

8.45-9.15 Parents of children in EYFS

10th Dec Coffee Morning 8.30-9.30 All parents are welcome

Fundraising with ASDA!

ASDA's Cashpot for Schools has landed! Please sign up so the school can earn some extra money!

In a game changing new campaign, fronted by Joe Wicks, the supermarket is offering to donate 0.5% of

the value of any shop done at Asda until 30th November 2024 to customers’ primary school of choice –

when you shop using Asda Rewards.



Zone the Home

Is your Primary School child struggling to manage their feelings? Are you
unsure how to help them through their anxiety, anger or sadness?

INSPIRE are running Emotional Regulation workshops for parents/ Carers
to learn strategies and practical tools using the Zones of Regulation
framework. During the workshop you will explore how to set up check ins
and visual support, identify triggers, build a toolbox of regulation
strategies and create daily structures to help your child and family thrive

This workshop is held Online Via MS Teams. It is running on these
dates/times

● Tuesday 1st October - 12.15pm to 1.15pm
● Tuesday 1st October - 2.00pm to 3.00pm
● Wednesday 20th November - 10.00am to 11.00am
● Wednesday 20th November - 5.30pm to 6.30pm

Book your place in advance with inspire@lbhf.gov.uk

Weekly Book Review

This week we have a book review from Athens class (Year 4)

The Wild Robot by Peter Brown

Our class novel for this half term is The Wild Robot. It tells the story of Roz and her
adventures in the wild forest, where we follow her journey of learning and growth. We are
thoroughly enjoying it and are excited for the movie adaptation coming out next month.
By Miss Mohamoud

One Piece by Eiichiro Oda

One Piece is one of my favourite books because I love both anime and the manga itself. The characters
and the story are so captivating, and the anime is just as exciting. It's a must-read for any fan of the
genre!

By Ibrahim

mailto:inspire@lbhf.gov.uk


Captain Underpants by Dan Pilkey

This book is about two children, Harold and George, who are best friends and notorious
troublemakers at school. Their evil headmaster only adds to their mischief. I found this
book super entertaining and would highly recommend it to others.

By Hala

Reader of the Week

This week, the Star Readers of the Week are Jacoba from Santiago (Y6) and Kierra-Shay from Lima (Y2)

Well Done both of you!

Secondary School Transfer - Year 6 Families

Thank you to all the Y6 parents/carers who were able to attend the Secondary Transfer session on 10th
September. We do hope you found it useful. Kim will be emailing ALL Y6 parents/carers the information
shared from the transition meeting, to assist you in applying for secondary school.

Below is the web address for the LBHF Moving Up Brochure.

https://www.lbhf.gov.uk/sites/default/files/2024-09/hf-moving-on-up-brochure-2025.pdf

We would advise you to visit any school you are interested in before applying.

Apply Via Local Authority:

https://www.lbhf.gov.uk/children-and-young-people/schools-and-colleges/school-admissions/transfer-s
econdary-school-2024

If you would like some assistance making your application, please contact Kim in the school office.

The closing date for applications is 31 October 2024. The link is for families living in Hammersmith &
Fulham. If you live in another borough, you will need to apply through your home Local Authority.

https://www.lbhf.gov.uk/sites/default/files/2024-09/hf-moving-on-up-brochure-2025.pdf
https://www.lbhf.gov.uk/children-and-young-people/schools-and-colleges/school-admissions/transfer-secondary-school-2024
https://www.lbhf.gov.uk/children-and-young-people/schools-and-colleges/school-admissions/transfer-secondary-school-2024


Right Respecting - Article of the Week

The UN Convention on the Rights of the Child (UNCRC) is an important,
legally binding agreement signed by 196 countries which outlines the
fundamental rights of every child, regardless of their race, religion or abilities.
The Convention has 54 articles that cover all aspects of a child’s life and set out the civil, political,
economic, social and cultural rights. The convention is universal—these rights apply to every child and
the convention entitles every child to claim them. It also explains how adults and governments must
work together to make sure all children can enjoy all their rights.

At Wormholt Park, these 54 articles are firmly embedded in our school
ethos and practice. This year, we have decided to look more closely at
each of the articles one by one. Each week we will be learning about
and celebrating an Article of the Week. This week we will be looking at
Article 29

I have the right to an education which develops my personality, talents
and abilities.

You can find out more about the UN Convention on the Rights of the
Child (UNCRC) by visiting their website:

https://www.unicef.org.uk/what-we-do/un-convention-child-rights/

Skills Builder Weekly Challenge

Have you been completing any of these
skills builder challenges at home?
Please let us know how you are finding
these. Here is this week's challenge!

Skills Builder has resources available for
parents/carers on their website. The
Home Zone helps parents and carers to
build their child’s essential skills at
home.Each week they have a different
Skills Challenge that parents/carers can complete with their child. Click here to visit their website

https://www.unicef.org.uk/what-we-do/un-convention-child-rights/
https://www.skillsbuilder.org/homezone
https://www.skillsbuilder.org/parents-and-carers


School Calendar

Our School calendar is updated regularly. Please click the link to access it. Click here to see

Attendance - this week 95%

Best Attendance this week

1st Ottawa and La Paz

2nd Santiago

Best Punctuality this week

1st Havana

2nd Washington and Seoul

Well done to these classes!

Useful Dates this term
Autumn Term 2024

Tuesday 24th September Helping your child with maths: KS2

Friday 27th September Birthday Bash

Monday 7th October Harvest Festival

Tuesday 22nd October from 3.15pm School Uniform Recycling

Wednesday 23rd October International Evening ( 4pm to 5.30pm

Friday 25th October Seoul (Y6) Class Assembly

Friday 25th October Birthday Bash

Friday 22nd November Santiago (Y6) Class Assembly

https://wormholtparkprimary.co.uk/school-calendar/


Term Dates - 2024-2025
Autumn Term 2024

Wednesday 3rd September Children back

Monday 28th October to Friday 1st November Half Term

Friday 20th December from 1.30pm End of Term

Spring Term 2025

Tuesday 7th January 2025 Children back

Monday 17th February to Friday 21st February Half Term

Friday 4th April from 1.30pm End of Term

Summer Term 2025

Tuesday 7th January 2025 Children back

Monday 17th February to Friday 21st February Half Term

Friday 4th April from 1.30pm End of Term


